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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Tim Harrington <tharrington@mewbourne.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 4:17 PM

To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Subject: RE: [EXT] Inquiry into current applications
Baylen:

In response to your email that addresses pending Mewbourne Oil SWD permit applications:

Hopi 32 SWD #1 - no longer wish to pursue
Brushy Draw Fed SWD #1 - no longer wish to pursue

Remaining Applications (prioritized)
1. Silver Bullet 16 SWD #1 (application made 13 months ago)
2. Buckner 9 SWD #1 (application made 10 months ago)
3. Freedom 36 State SWD #1

Please get back with me if you have any further questions.

Tim Harrington
Reservoir Engineer
Mewbourne Oil Company
3620 Old Bullard Road
PO Box 7698

Tyler, TX 75701

W-903-561-2900 (Ext 7647)
C—-832-217-6852
tharrington@mewbourne.com

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD <Baylen.Lamkin@state.nm.us>
Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 10:15 PM

To: Tim Harrington <tharrington@mewbourne.com>

Subject: [EXT] Inquiry into current applications

Dear Mr. Harrington,

In an effort to maintain focus on applications that operators would like to prioritize in the current market situation the
division is reaching out to them to inquire about how you would like to proceed with your current C-108 submissions. |
have attached a list of the C-108 applications that the division is currently tracking for Mewbourne Oil Co. along with the
divisions’ comments on status. If you could please indicate/communicate back which applications have become a
priority, if there are any that you no longer wish to pursue, or if there are any discrepancies between our records and
yours it would greatly help to focus efforts on desired projects. If you have any questions please feel free to reach out.

Kind regards,

Baylen Lamkin
Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division





